

Daily Bulletin	
Friday, December 17th,	2021

Period 1	7:45 - 8:35
Period 2	8:40 - 9:30
Break	9:30 - 9:40
Period 3	9:45 - 10:35
Period 4	10:40 - 11:30
Lunch	11:30 - 12:00
Period 5	12:05 - 12:55
Period 6	1:00 - 1:50
Period 7	1:55 - 2:45

Congratulations to Hannah Dwyer who is this week's Cougar Spirit Winner! Please find Mrs. Wells during break to choose your prize! Go Cougars!

Today is the day! Come out to the main quad for Holiday Karaoke with Mr. Loosley! There will be plenty of songs that require audience participation. Also, it is great to see so many of you wearing your favorite ugly holiday sweaters and holiday pajamas. We hope you all have a wonderful winter break.

If you have Cougar Bucks, head over to the Student Store for a delicious ice cream treat! Please do not forget that you can only use the Cougar Bucks from this year when purchasing ice cream.

As expected, Mudbowl III was controlled by the CMS Hall of Fame All Star Faculty. Dominating both sides of the ball on offense and defense the faculty rolled to an easy 28-0 victory over the 8th Graders. The faculty remains undefeated after once again sweeping the Mudbowl Series this year, bringing their all-time record to 36-0. In the three-game set, the faculty outscored their opponents 105-7! Can anyone, ever, take them down? Asked for postgame comments, player/coach Stadille would only say, "I think we all knew it was going to end this way. We came out fast, scoring both a defensive and offensive touchdown, and the rest was easy. Overall, it was the 7th grade who gave us the best game. Bottom line, we're just on another level as a football team." And with that, Mudbowl Season has come to its end.

Congratulations CMS! With your generous support, our school was able to collect 76 gifts for the **Kindship Center**. Thank you for being the positive difference in some else's Holiday!

Do you still need a gift for Mom, Dad, Grandpa, Uncle, or any other special person in your life? If so, you're in luck! The Industrial Arts Department is having a Craft Sale after school in the front car pick up area. Come by and check out the handmade goods and pick up a fantastic gift for the holidays. All funds raised go directly to help fund student projects.

Stop by the library and check out a few good books to enjoy over winter break. Battle of the Books participants can check out multiple titles from the list. Don't forget about Sora where you can check out ebooks and audiobooks 24/7.

Please, please, please return any loaner Chromebooks before leaving campus today.

Happy Birthday to:

Also, Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the Winter Break: